Lenzi, Chelsea

From: jim yarbrough <jyarbro2003@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 09, 2016 8:48 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Tajiguas Resource Recovery Center Project

The Board should pursue proven, cost-effective policies that address our waste problem and reduce greenhouse gas
emissions, rather than risky, expensive technologies that should not be located on the Gaviota Coast The public deserves
an honest assessment by the Board of the costs and benefits of the Project versus an enhanced source separation
alternative that includes expanded food waste collection, traditional composting of organics, carbon farming, public
education, and incentives and/or penalties to encourage business and residential customers to waste less and sort more
efficiently.

Jim Yarbrough  South Pasadena, CA 91030



